
    

25 January, 2015 

 

Dear Current and Prospective Kuraby Madrassah Families, 

 

Assalamu ‘alaykum wa-rahmatullahi wa-barakatuhu. 

 

Please be advised of the Compulsory Orientation Meeting on the 27th of January, 2015 at Kuraby Masjid 

(downstairs). The meeting will begin at 4.00 pm sharp and not go beyond 6.00 pm.   

 

What is the meeting about? 

 

The meeting will outline, ‘what’s new’ at Kuraby Madrassah; our education approach; our new forms of 

correspondence; as well as the new enrolment package and fee structure. 

 

Who should attend the meeting? 

 

All parents of students wishing to enrol at Kuraby Madrassah in 2015. 

 

Why should parents attend the meeting? 

 

Strong learning communities share a clear vision and work together to enact this.  By you attending the 

Compulsory Orientation Meeting we begin the year united in our shared aim to provide the highest quality 

Islamic education for your children. 

 

The Kuraby Madrassah has embarked on an exciting Madrassah Improvement Project.  It is important that 

all of us, including the Madrassah staff, parents and students walk together on this journey. 

 

We look forward to your attendance and contribution on the 27th of January, Insha’Allah. 

 

 

 

Yours in Islam, 

 

Dylan Chown 

Principal 

Kuraby Madrassah 


